
Dear Prof. Francesco AMENTA
President International Radio Medical Center 
C.I.R.M.

Rome, April 4, 2025

Dear President Amenta,

Thank you for inviting me to the 90th anniversary celebration of the International 
Radio Medical Center.

Institutional commitments did not allow me to welcome him, but I would like to 
convey to you, the organizers and all participants my greetings and best wishes for this 
important ceremony.

I also want to commend the Foundation's tireless dedication to safeguarding the 
health of seafarers of all nationalities and sailing in the seas and skies around the world, in 
often extreme and complex contexts, for nearly a century.

Your activity is a valuable example of generosity and professionalism in the service of the
life.

I am sure that these celebrations will be able to be an opportunity to retrace the most
significant milestones in the Foundation's life, but also to look to the future with the 
awareness and pride of being an excelIence that honors those fundamental values of 
solidarity that are at the root of our history and our Nation.

With my warmest regards.


